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Hi, I think I received an out of office notification from  but can’t find it!  Would somebody else be able to 
provide this information, please? 
  
  

   

Best wishes 
 

  
  

 
Head of Parks, Open Spaces and Countryside 
Dover District Council 
Council Offices, White Cliffs Business Park, Whitfield, Dover CT16 3PJ
  
Email: @dover.gov.uk 
Web: dover.gov.uk 
  

  
  
From:  
Sent: 17 June 2025 10:52 
To: @kent.gov.uk> 
Subject: DDC Councillor Question 
  
Hello  
  
I have been asked for the following information, as a formal Councillor question for discussion at a meeting of 
the Council. 
  
“Since the implementation of the Fast Track Service on 17th November 2024, Could the Portfolio Holder for 
transport tell us the user figures of the new operating service?” 
  
Could you provide this information, please? 
  
  

   

Best wishes 
 

  
  

 
Head of Parks, Open Spaces and Countryside 
Dover District Council 
Council Offices, White Cliffs Business Park, Whitfield, Dover CT16 3PJ
  
Email: @dover.gov.uk 
Web: dover.gov.uk 
  

  
  
This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the above addressee(s) only and may contain marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be 
handled accordingly. 
If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive it on behalf of the addressee), please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and then 
delete the message without copying it or disclosing it to anyone. 
Precautions have been taken to ensure that this is a virus-free message but recipients are responsible for carrying out their own checks. This Council 
accepts no responsibility for loss or damage to any hardware, software or data resulting from this e-mail. 
All GCSx (Government Connects Secure Extranet) traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
Dover District Council is a data controller under GDPR. Our privacy notice at www.dover.gov.uk/privacy explains how we use and share personal information 
and protect your privacy and rights. 
This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the above addressee(s) only and may contain marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be 
handled accordingly. 
If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive it on behalf of the addressee), please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and then 
delete the message without copying it or disclosing it to anyone. 
Precautions have been taken to ensure that this is a virus-free message but recipients are responsible for carrying out their own checks. This Council 
accepts no responsibility for loss or damage to any hardware, software or data resulting from this e-mail. 
All GCSx (Government Connects Secure Extranet) traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
Dover District Council is a data controller under GDPR. Our privacy notice at www.dover.gov.uk/privacy explains how we use and share personal information 
and protect your privacy and rights. 




